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We worked with North Country Cider in NH to improve the taste of the hard cider. The goal was 

to investigate the cause and potential solution to the increased levels of diacetyl found in their 

ciders made with Ginger Gold and Jonah Gold apples. We utilized the brewing supplies in the 

Unit Operations Lab in Goddard Hall at WPI to replicate the process and tested our samples 

using a refractometer and an IR Spectroscopy machine in the Biomedical Engineering 

department. The team found that there was no strong correlation between different brewing 

parameters and the levels of diacetyl found, leading us to believe that the diacetyl must be found 

in the batches of apples utilized for the process. Further investigation into the apples would be 

beneficial in order to confirm this conclusion. 
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